
 

Important Safety Reminders 
At Meadowlark our highest priority is ensuring the safety of all kids and adults. 
Please help us by always remembering the following at drop off and pick up: 
*Always enter our parking lot through the entrance on Durston street 
*Never enter our parking lot through the bus enterance 
*Obey our 25 mph speed limit on Durston Street 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
Following these guidelines is important to enure the safety of everyone!  
Mrs. Rasmussen 
Christine Rasmussen 582-6872        
Christine.Rasmussen@bsd7.org 
 
 
 

Math  

 In Math we are working on reading/ 
understanding a calendar, practicing counting 
and recognizing teen numbers, estimating a 
collection of objects, and telling number stories 
through pictures.  We will conclude with a unit on 
"Is it 20?" with Mrs. Bear. On Tuesday, 
November 26th students may wear PJ's to 
school and bring a teddy bear for our Picnic.  
 

 

 
 

Notes and Reminders:  
 There are a lot of items in the lost and found.  If 
you get a chance to check it out you might be 
surprised at what you may find. 
 
With the cooler weather, please make sure your 
child has hats, mittens, boots and coats.  It is also 
a good idea to put their name on the inside tags. 
Remember to keep practicing how to put them 
on/take off coats and snow boots.     
 
In Social studies we began to study Sequoyah.   
We discussed his impact on history and  
retold his story through “talking leaves.”   
He developed the written language for  
the Cherokee tribe. We are also  
working on timeline for beginning,  
middle, and end.      
 
 

Language Arts 
In Language Arts this month we 
have been working a lot on 
descriptive words using color, as 
well as working on visual phonics 
to help us spell. We also have 
been studying riming words and 
reviewing our new words. 
In readers workshop students got 
their very own book baskets 
instead of sharing from the middle 
of the table. This was very exciting 
for them to have control on what 
kinds of books go in their baskets 
and allows me as a teacher to put 
leveled books in as well.  
 
 

November Monthly 
Newsletter    
Thanksgiving break Wednesday 
November 27-Sunday Dec 1st 
There will be no school. Enjoy your 
family time!  

 


